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Newsletter – 3rd July 2017

Last week we looked at all different types of boats and what they are used for. The children then created their own boats from junk. The children had to think about the shape of a boat, what would be a suitable material and how they were going to join pieces together. It was fantastic to see that some of you made boats with your children at home and there are photos of your hard work up on the wall in class.
Outside the children have used the giant polydrons to build a boat big enough for them to sit in. The stage became a pirate ship, which was crewed by the Little Chicks Pirates!!!!!
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This Week’s Objectives: 
UW – Technology – Shows skill in making toys work by pressing parts or lifting flaps to achieve effects such as sound, movements or new images – 30-50 mths
L – Reading – Recognises rhythm in spoken words – 30-50 mths
P – Health & Self-care – Observes the effect of activity on their body – 30-50 mths
                                    - Eats a healthy range of food stuffs and understands the need for a variety of food – 40-60 mths
                                    - Shows some understanding that good practices with regard to eating, sleeping and hygiene can contribute to good health – 40-60 mths

Graduation:
Little Chicks Graduation will be held on Wednesday 19th July at 2pm. The children who are leaving Little Chicks will be performing their favourite story and there will be a presentation. If your child does not attend on this afternoon, please could they be in the setting by 1.45pm. A letter about costumes has been sent out and we would appreciate it if these could be sent in by Wednesday 12th if your child is in all day on a Wednesday. If you will be bringing your child for the Graduation please could they arrive already dressed. 
Please complete the slip at the end of this newsletter to indicate how many people from your family will be attending the Graduation (4 seats available per family). Thank you.
 
You can help your child learn by: talking about how we can stay healthy. This week in school is ‘Healthy Living Week’ and we will be seeing how exercise, sleep, eating healthily and good hygiene can contribute to good health.

Dates for your diary:
Monday 10th, Tuesday 11th and Wednesday 12th July – Ducklings Stay ‘n’ Play
Tuesday 11th July Stay ‘n’ Play for new Little Chicks 9.30 – 11 am
Wednesday 19th July – Little Chicks Graduation 2pm
Friday 21st July – Little Chicks closes for summer
Monday 4th September – Little Chicks opens for the Autumn term

Little Chicks Graduation Celebration

Child’s Name:  ____________________

Please can I reserve  ___________ seats for the Graduation Celebration.

Signed _______________________________


_____________________________________________________

Judi Stock - Manager
Judi Stock - Manager                                               
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